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The search is in the outreach phase. 
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Search consultant, Jan Greenwood, 

reports there is a lot of excitement 

and interest in UF and the President’s 

position among leaders of AAU and 

other major research universities. 
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We don’t have the applicant pool 

yet, but it is expected to develop 

quickly once enough interested and 

qualified people decide to apply. 
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In the meantime, the Campus Interview 

Subcommittee is going to meet soon—we 

hope next week—to review and finalize a 

proposal to reach out to faculty and other 

stakeholders for proposed questions for 

candidates—tied to the approved criteria—

that they would like the Search Committee to 

consider.    
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Subject to the Subcommittee’s review, faculty 

will be asked to send their proposed questions 

to the Faculty Senate.  The College Faculty 

Council Committee will review them, identify 

the most frequently asked questions related to 

the criteria, and provide them to Jodi Gentry 

as the faculty proposed questions.   
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Subject to the Subcommittee review of the 

proposal,  proposed questions from all 

stakeholders will be assembled and a report will 

be provided to the Search Committee.  The 

report will  include the most prevalent themes 

and questions of faculty, of students, and of 

alumni, donors, boosters, business and 

community leaders.   
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The Search Committee will be asked 

to use this input to develop their 

questions and recommend some 

questions to the Trustees 
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Questions 


